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Co-President’s Corner     

Winter 2017 

     Hello members of NAMI 

Kenosha County! We hope you have 

had a peaceful and safe holiday 

season. Winter is here and will 

probably stay awhile, so enjoy the 

snow and cold as you are able! 

     We’d like to catch you up on the 

last three months as much has 

happened with the NAMI Kenosha 

County affiliate…. 

     First we had our fundraiser in 

October that was extremely 

successful with participation from 

Tenuta’s Delicatessen, Richter’s 

Marketplace in Twin Lakes, and 75th 

Street Pick ‘n Save. Many thanks to 

all the volunteers who made it go.  

Total collection proceeds were 

$3,200.  THANK YOU KENOSHA/

TWIN LAKES. 

     We were fortunate to be selected 

to participate in Peterson’s Pumpkin 

Patch during Halloween. This was a 

very special opportunity that allowed 

us to gain visibility in the 

community. Over $3,400 was 

donated during this very unique 

event. THANK YOU DR. 

PETERSON and all the contributors! 

     We completed our 15th Crisis 

Intervention Partner (CIP) class Nov. 

14-15 with 56 completers making 

our total 634 folks since starting this 

program in Kenosha in 2010. Many 

thanks to Gateway Technical, 

Kenosha County Human Services, 

Kenosha Police Dept, Kenosha 

County Sheriff’s Dept for this 

collaborative program. We continue 

to build our “Circle of Care” within 

our community. 

     Our annual 27th  Holiday Party in 

December was a great success. We 

gathered in the Reuther High School 

auditorium with about 210 

participants. Lots of good food, fun, 

music and conversation was on hand.  

We even had a special visit from 

Santa! Thank you to all who made 

this event possible and we look 

forward to another special holiday 

party next year on Dec. 2nd for a mid-

day gathering! Check out the pictures 

in this edition of the newsletter. 

     A summary of Ending the Silence 

(ETS) is in order as there have been 

many presentations given to the high 

schoolers in the city. Ending the 

Silence is NAMI’s signature program 

which is typically presented to 

sophomores in their health classes.  

Topics such as the warning signs of 

mental illness and how to help a 

friend as well as issues related to 

suicide are discussed. An IOOV 

speaker then tells his/her story of 

living in recovery. This fall 655 

students and staff were instructed in 

this program. Our goal is to repeat 

these ETS presentations for the spring 

semester while adding presentations 

at Carthage College and St. Joe’s 

High School, as well as county high 

schools. 

     There are many events and 

meetings coming up in 2017. But one 

of the most important ones is the 

annual meeting. This event will be 

held at St. Paul’s Lutheran Church, 

immediately following support groups 
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Inside this issue: 

on February 23rd at 7:30 pm. We will 

have a recap of the year for NAMI 

Kenosha County and hold the 

election of officers. This meeting is 

open to all NAMI members and we 

would love to see you there! For the 

rest of the upcoming events, check 

the Mark Your Calendar section of 

the newsletter. 

     As always we are indebted to all 

of our volunteers and workers in the 

NAMI Kenosha Affiliate. We value 

all of your contributions and could 

not do the marvelous events, 

programs, outreach and service 

without you! Please know that we 

sincerely thank you and realize that 

you have made our community a 

better place for all who live here!  

Please check our new website 

namikenosha.org for the latest info. 

    

  All the Best in 2017, 

   Lisa & Jack 
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       Board of Directors   

Co-Presidents 

Jack Rose 

Lisa Zanin 

Treasurer      

Dick Guenther 

Secretary  

Officer Kelly Andrichik 

 

Members at Large 

Kris Coen 

Brad Cramlet 

Jane Davis 

Janet Deleo 

Adalia Shchurowsky 

Carol Slovachek 

Walter Stern 

Officer Jeff Wamboldt 

 

Steve Solms, Member Emeritus 

Get short, timely messages from NAMI. 

Twitter is a rich source of instantly updated 

information. It's easy to stay updated on an 

incredibly wide variety of topics. Join today and 

follow @NAMICommunicate www.facebook.com/officialNAMI 

Find NAMI on the WEB 

www.nami.org 

NAMI Kenosha  

www.namikenosha.org 

NAMI WI  

www.namiwisconsin.org 

NAMI Racine  

www.nami.racine.org 

Membership Renewal 
Please check your mailing label to 

determine when your membership 

is up for renewal. In order to 

renew just use the blank form in 

the newsletter and mail to  

NAMI Kenosha  

P.O. Box 631 Kenosha, WI 

The Annual 

NAMI 

Holiday 

Community 

Outreach 

Event  

http://twitter.com/signup?follow=NAMICommunicate
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A Great Year for In Our Own Voice  

by Adalia Shchurowsky 
In 2016, NAMI Kenosha’s In Our Own Voice program reached out to a variety of venues and hosted a training to recruit 

more presenters. Many psychology professors from Parkside became interested in the program after Kelly Andrichik 

promoted us, letting them know just how important the program is for college students. It was amazing to have those same 

students come up to our speakers and share their own stories of living with mental health issues. We also got to present to 

the nursing departments at Parkside, Gateway and Herzing. We made a difference for emergency workers and the police 

force through CIP and CIT. Finally, we helped families understand what life is like with mental illness by presenting to 

Family to Family workshops in Kenosha and the county. Thanks to all who participated and came out to listen! Let’s make 

it another wonderful, productive and stigma-busting year in 2017. We are hoping to expand our services to First Step, 

Oxford House and Bridges among other places.  

Walking Group 
 Hello my name is Brad Cramlet and I am a member of the local NAMI executive board. I would like to let you all 

know about a wonderful program and a kind man that helps us make it happen. I am talking about the Walking Group that is 

supported by your local NAMI affiliate. The walking program allows people to be social and actively participate in a program 

where after 30 times that person qualifies for a new pair of athletic shoes from Kenosha NAMI and Chuck Gustofferson at 

Rogan’s shoes. 

 The walking group is active at three locations; Bridges, KHDS, and Oxford house Lena. Since the program’s 

inception in 2009 NAMI has given away 96 pair of athletic shoes to adults in the community living and in recovery with 

mental illness. We all know keeping active combats the metabolic issues that can accompany the use of many anti-psychotics, 

and socialization vs. isolation keeps you moving. 

 Chuck Gustofferson is the store manager at Rogan’s shoes on hwy 50/ I94. He has been discounting these shoes to 

your local NAMI affiliate for this program for the last 8 years.  Chuck also personally fits each person to ensure they get the 

best shoe for them; regardless of the cost. 

 I recently went there myself after sending people to him for years but never making the trip myself. I was having 

some foot and knee pain and I needed some new shoes so I went to him. He showed me that I was using the wrong shoes for 

my feet and stride. He had me try on several different pairs until I found the pair that fit me the best.  What a difference in just 

changing shoes. My foot and most of my knee pain is gone. 

 I do believe in supporting local businesses in the Kenosha area and I have gone to Rogan’s for years for shoes for my 

kids, my wife, and myself; but I never stopped and asked Chuck to help. He is very friendly, helpful, and knowledgeable. 

 I strongly encourage you to go and talk to Chuck and his staff if you have any questions about what shoes may be best for 

you. And, if you go out there, please stop and say thanks for all he does for adults with mental  illness in our community.  He 

is a fine example how one person makes a difference. 

Mark Your Calendar 
Upcoming Events for 2017 

Support Groups at St. Paulôs Lutheran Church   6:00 -7:30 pm 
February 9

th
 and 23

rd
, March 9

th
 and 23

rd
, April 13

th
 and 27

th
 , May 11

th
 and 25

th
  

County Support Group at the County Building on corner of Highways 45 and 50 
This group is ñon holdò at this time.  Stay tuned for further developments. 

NAMI Board Meetings   5:30 pm at Bridgesð February, 2
nd

, March 2
nd

, April 6
th
, May 4

th
   

 NAMI Events      
January 27

th
 Andrew Sperling, NAMI Director of Federal Legislative Advocacy, will be our guest speaker at U. W. 

Parkside from 9- noon ñImpact of New Administrationò 
February 13

th
 -14

th
 Crisis intervention Partner (CIP #16) Gateway Technical College 

February 23
rd

    NAMI Kenosha County Annual Meeting and Election of Officers 
February 7

th
 ï April 25

th
    Family to Family Class held at the Job Center on South Sheridan Road (Every Tuesday 

at 6:30 ï 9:00 pm).   The Family to Family Class in the county started on January 10
th 
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National Alliance on Mental Illness 

P.O. Box 631 ·  Kenosha, Wisconsin 53141 

NAMI Membershipé 
I am interested in an Annual Membership  

 

 $35.00 per Individual               $3.00 Open Door (Low Income)            

 

Enclosed is my tax -deductible contribution to NAMI, Kenosha County  

 

 __________$Enclosed.  DONATIONS ARE ACCEPTED  

 

Please make checks payable to NAMI Kenosha County  

 

NAME______________________________________ ADDRESS__________________________________________ 

 

CITY  ____________________________ STATE__________ ZIP_______________ PHONE_________________ 

 

EMAIL  ____________________________________________  Note:  Membership is for a year from the date of joining 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

The mailing label should include the expiration date for your membership.  If you haven’t been receiving the state or national 

publications please let us know.  The national publication is sent four times a year and the state mailing are bi-monthly. 


